
“ Happy 75th Carboline! I’m Chris Suttles from Pinnacle Manufacturing LLC. We have locations in both 
Boaz, Alabama and Ogden, Utah. Our Carboline Sales Rep is Tim Holmes (We couldn’t ask for better!). We’ve 
been using Carboline’s coatings almost exclusively since 2008. The quality of Carboline’s product is the best 
on the market, bar none. While Carboline consistently delivers on quality, the real story is the service. With 
the challenges that the industry has faced, particularly with industrial coatings, Carboline has always been 
willing to do whatever it takes to keep material flowing through the most challenging time for the supply chain 
this country has ever experienced. Their success is in no small part due to a dedicated team of professionals 
with whom it has been my pleasure to work. (A special shout out to Tim Holmes, who has worked like he’s 
been Pinnacle’s partner as well as Carboline’s Sales Rep.) Happy 75th Carboline! I look forward to many more 
successful years!” 

								        Chris Suttles

								        Pinnacle Manufacturing, LLC

JUNE WINNER75 Red Buckets 
of Surprises!

#Carboline75th
www.carboline.com


